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THE CHAIR

Substitute ordinance to further amend the 2001 offices and positions in the City Service
under control of the Common Council.
The Mayor and Common Council of the City of Milwaukee do ordain as follows:

Part 1.  Section 1 of ordinance File Number 000508 relative to offices and positions in
the City Service is hereby amended as follows:

Under "Common Council-City Clerk, Council Services Division", delete reference to
"Clerical Section" and "Community Services Section" and all positions listed thereunder
and move them into the "Central Administration Division"; under "License Division",
delete reference to footnote "(Z)" after one position of "License Assistant I" and delete
footnote "(Z)" in its entirety.

Under "Department of Neighborhood Services, Nuisance Control Section", delete four
positions of Vector and Nuisance Control Officer I (0.25 FTE)" and 18 positions of
"Vector and Nuisance Control Officer II"; in the "Operation Immediate Cleanup Section",
delete three positions of "Vector and Nuisance Control Officer II (A)(X)"; in the
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"Nuisance Control Section", add four positions of "Nuisance Control Officer I (0.25 FTE)"
and 18 positions of "Nuisance Control Officer II" and in the "Operation Immediate Cleanup
Section", add three positions of "Nuisance Control Officer II (A)(X)."

Under "Police Department, Operations Decision Unit, District 1", delete one position of
"Police Matron" and add one position of "Police Officer."

Under "Department of Public Works-Parking Fund", delete four positions of "Parking
Services Worker II."

Under "Department of Public Works-Water Works, Distribution Organization, Stores-
Waterford", delete one position of "Water Materials Supervisor" and add one position of
Inventory Manager."

Part 2. All ordinances or parts of ordinances contravening the provisions of this
ordinance are hereby repealed.

Part 3. The provisions of this ordinance are deemed to be in force and effect from and
after the first day of the first pay period following passage and publication.

Part 4. This ordinance will take effect and be in force from and after passage and
publication.
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